
From: Leavey, Jeff
To: Ryder, Christopher
Cc: Murawski, Jody
Subject: Additional time extension request for RAI dated April 24, 2014
Date: Monday, June 23, 2014 4:33:24 PM
Importance: High

Mr. Ryder:
 
Penn State University (PSU) requests a additional 30 day extension to respond to your RAI letter of
April 24, 2014. In addition to teleconferences with the NRC on May 5 and May 15, 2014 which
delayed PSU’s reply to a due date of today (6/23/14), our independent auditor is late in providing
PSU a draft letter addressing the off-balance sheet topic of RAI Item 1. We have communicated to
the auditor that we require a timely reply from them but we require additional time to address item
1 of the RAI. PSU requests an additional 30 day extension.
 
Thank you and please let me know if you need additional information.
 
Sincerely,
Jeff Leavey
 
Jeff Leavey, CHP
Radiation Safety Officer
The Pennsylvania State University
Environmental Health and Safety
201 Academic Projects Building
University Park, PA 16802
(c) 845-235-3836
(o) 814-863-3939
(EH&S) 814-865-6391
jal62@psu.edu
 

mailto:jal62@psu.edu
mailto:Christopher.Ryder@nrc.gov
mailto:qum8@psu.edu
mailto:jal62@psu.edu

